
From: Hnat, John J - DNR 

Sent: Wednesday, January 15, 2020 10:08 AM 

To: Wayne Fassbender (WFassbender@enviroforensics.com) 

Subject: OHM Hampton Road 

 

Wayne, 

I’ve looked over the Dec 20th Project Update for OHM on East Hampton. I have no questions, but under 
Question #6, the PZ-2 abandonment form wasn’t included with the submittal. Send it along when you 
can. Thanks. 

   J. Hnat, C.P.G, P.G..  

Project Manager/Hydrogeologist  
Remediation and Redevelopment Program  
Southeast Region Headquarters  
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources  
() phone:      (414) 263-8644  

() fax:           (414) 263-8550 

() e-mail:     John.Hnat@wisconsin.gov  

We are committed to service excellence.  Click here to evaluate how I did. 
Notice:  This e-mail and any attachments may contain confidential information.  Use and further disclosure of any of this information by the recipient must 
be consistent with applicable Wisconsin and federal laws, regulations and agreements.  If you received this e-mail in error, please notify the sender; delete 
the e-mail; and do not use, disclose, or store the information it contains. 
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